
 

 

DATES 
 

July  
 
3rd Summer Fayre 
5.30pm 
6th & 7th Poltair and 
Penrice transition 
days 
6th Move up day in 
school 
8th Y5 & 6 trip to 
Museum 
Subject leader and 
governor review 
meeting 3.30pm 
9th Open Afternoon 
from 2pm 
14th & 15thth Year 6 
production 6pm 
17th Race for Life 
20th Full Governors 
Meeting 3.30pm 
21st Last Day of 
Term 
 
August 
11th, 13th, 18th & 
20th Summer School  
 

September 
3rd School closed to 
pupils – INSET day 
4th School starts 
 

Half Term 
26th – 30th October 
 

November 
2nd School closed  
 

December 
18th last day of 
term. 
 
 
 
 

                                                                               

                          3rd July 2015 
STAR PUPILS 
Congratulations to Finley, Reuben, Esra, Carmen, Beth, Georgia, Bryony, 
Hannah and Jack who are our star pupils this week.  
 

CORNWALL SCHOOL GAMES 
Last week we took part in the Cornwall School 
Games held here in St Austell.  Our Dance 
group took part the cultural opening 
ceremony. Here they are waiting to go on 

stage. 
    
 
 
Well done to all the pupils who 
represented our school in Netball, Bowls 
and Basketball. Congratulations to the 
Basketball team who were bronze medal 
winners. A fantastic result for Pondhu. 
. 

BIZZIE LIZZIE WINNERS 
Well done to the class winners who were Carne, Philippa, Amber, Tanis, 
Millie, Rafe, Lilly, Alfie and Jack. Thank you to everyone for taking part. 
Congratulations to the overall winner was who was Millie.                                                                        
 

OPEN AFTERNOON 
On Thursday 9th July we are holding an Open Afternoon from 2pm when you are 
warmly invited to come and watch the House Relay race and then visit your child’s 
classroom to have a look at their work. The children are really keen to show you all 
they have been doing this academic year. I encourage you to try and attend to 
share the children’s pride in their learning.  
 

SEND MY FRIEND TO SCHOOL: We are hoping to raise money for the less 
fortunate children who can’t go to school, in many countries around the world. 
We will be doing a bake sale for the children in Nigeria to help them have a 
better education and future. We chose Nigeria because only 64% of the country 
go to school. This has come out of the RRSA work from send my friend to school 
campaign. This will be held on Thursday 9th of July at both morning and 
afternoon break.  We would appreciate it if 
your children could donate some cakes, 
cookies and other bakery goods.    
Many thanks,     
Isabel, Willow and Jessie     Year 6 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Last week Year 1 River Fal achieved the 
highest attendance with 99.3% - so close to 

full attendance.             Mrs D Tregellas 


